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HEADTEACHER’S NEWSLETTER  

“To help each person here to achieve his or her best in work and play.  

To celebrate whatever is good and follow in the footsteps of Jesus by supporting and forgiving each other.  

For the honour and glory of God.”  

Friday 7th March 2025 

Ash Wednesday Mass 

We have had another wonderful week at St Anne’s! On Wednesday, we visited church to take part 

in a beautiful Ash Wednesday service. The children sang beautifully and demonstrated reverence 

and respect. The parishioners were so impressed and complemented the exemplary behaviour of 

our children. Lent calls us to make daily choices that will help us to grow in our relationship with 

ourselves, God and others. When Easter finally arrives, we can look back at our efforts and know 

we can celebrate the resurrection with joy and faith. 
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World Book Day Celebrations 

To mark World Book Day, we celebrated all of our favourite books. Did you know that the Bible is 

the best selling book of all time? It is estimated that over 5 billion copies of the Bible have been 

printed and it has been translated into 2000 different laguages! 

 

The Wednesday Word 

Please see below this week’s link to the ‘Wednesday Word’ leaflet. It is inspired by the coming 

Sunday’s Gospel. It is designed in a family friendly way and has lots of fun and engaging activities 

for the children to complete. I encourage parents to engage with the resources, spending a very 

special 10 minutes together with your child each week. I hope you enjoy!  

The Wednesday Word link:  

https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-word/lent?pid=MTA101634&v=168.5 

 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-word/lent?pid=MTA101634&v=168.5
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EYFS 

Our Early Years Department are immersed in imaginative play in our new role play shop - 'Grow 

Your Greens!' 

 

Nursery and Reception had the most Wonderful World Book Day and enjoyed reading their favourite 

books in the sunshine with their buddies!  
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Year One 

Year One have started their new Geography unit: The United Kingdom. Today, we located the UK on 

various maps. And Our World Book Day Costumes were Fantastic! 

  

Year Two 

Year Two have loved World Book Day! Sensational costumes and reading with Year Six!  
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Year Three 

We celebrated World Book Day by designing our own book covers, playing character freeze and 

guess the genre. We also read to Reception outside in the sunshine- what a beautiful day!  

  

Year Four 

On Tuesday, there was pure excitement in Year Four as we made pancakes to mark Shrove Tuesday! 

What a lovely treat before Lent. 
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Year Five 

We had such a wonderful day when we attended the World Water Day event at the Etihad on 

Thursday. We learned so much about water conservation and we absolutely loved the stadium tour! 

The children were a credit to St Anne's and we are very proud of them all.  

   

Year Six 

Year six thoroughly enjoyed World Book Say this week and created some wonderful designs for our 

competition. We also had a treat when Dechlan's mum came in to read an extremely interesting book 

to us this morning!  
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What’s On! - Next terms clubs are now live on Parent Mail 

Monday – Multi-sports Juniors  

Tuesday – Cheer Juniors  

Wednesday – Performing Arts Reception onwards & Dodgeball Year 1 & 2 

Thursday – Football Juniors & Year 2 & BSL Club Years 4-6  

Friday – Multi-sports Year 1 & 2  

          Forthcoming Events 
 

10-14th March- National Science Week 

Tuesday 11th March at 9.15am – Year 6 Mass in the school hall 

Monday 17th March -Please come dressed in green for St Patrick’s Day 

Tuesday 18th March at 9.15am – Year 5 Mass in the school hall 

Tuesday 25th March at 9.15am – Year 4 Mass in the school hall 

Friday 28th March- Foundation Stage Children will lead the Mother’s Day Assembly – 9am.  

Tuesday 1st April at 9.15am – Year 3 Mass in the school hall 

Friday 4th April -Easter Bonnet Parade 

Monday 7th-Wednesday 9TH April - Year 6 Residential to Robin Wood 

Friday 11th April -KS1 Palm Sunday Assembly 

Monday 14th April - Year 6 Holy Week Assembly ‘The Last Supper’ 9.15am 

Tuesday 15th-Year 3 Holy Week Assembly ‘The Garden of Gethsemane’ 9.15am 
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Wednesday 16th-Year 4 Holy Week Assembly ‘The Crucifixion’ 9.15am 

Wednesday 16th -School closes at 1:30pm for the Easter holidays 

Please remember that Friday 18th April is Good Friday. Sunday 20th April is Easter Sunday and it 

would be lovely to see many children attending Mass as these are very important times in our 

Church’s year 

Attendance 

Year 5 are our attendance winners this week! 98% Well done!  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Amelia, Florence, Ava, Billy and Mrs Gleeson!  

Class   Attendance  

    Reception  97.7% 

Year One   90% 

Year Two   93% 

Year Three   91% 

Year Four   97.3% 

 Year Five     

 98% 

Year Six  94.3% 


